
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
We hope that this letter reaches you and your families well. It has been an exciting start to the new academic year 
at Buile Hill Academy and I have been overwhelmed by the warm welcome that I have received from staff and 
students at the school. It is a privilege to take up this post as Headteacher here at Buile Hill and I am excited about 
the journey that we will go on as a school community in order to secure improvements to the school.  
 
As the new Headteacher, I am committed to ensuring that we build a strong and lasting partnership between 
school and families, in order to make sure that every child in our school has the support that they need to flourish 
in their education and future careers. With that in mind, I will be hosting a series of video updates with you as 
parents/carers so that you can ask any questions that you may have about the school and so that I can get feedback 
from you about your experiences of the school so far to help inform how we move forward as a school community.  
 
Weekly Video Update-Thursday 23rd September at 5.30pm 
Our first weekly update will be this Thursday 30th at 5.30pm. Please click on the link we have texted/emailed home 
to join me. Please click it at 5.30pm on Thursday. I will update you on the first few weeks of term and take any 
questions. I am looking forward to meeting you! 
 
Open Evening  
On Thursday 30th September from 5:00-7:00pm, we will be hosting our Year 6 Open Evening for prospective 
students to join us in Year 7 in September 2022. In order to prepare for the event, we will be closing the school 
early for current students at 1:45pm. Students will attend school as normal, completing lessons during periods 1-
4 and then will be able to have lunch before being dismissed.  
 
In the lead up to the Open Evening, we will be working with our primary colleagues to ensure that we promote the 
event. We welcome your support in promoting the Open Evening, so please do share the details with your family 
and friends and local community.  
 
 
Finally, as always thank you in advance for you continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr. D. Lancaster 
Headteacher 
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